Model letter to stakeholders/interest groups/landowners
This letter was written by Samara Sutherland for the Kamo High School Marine Reserve Supporter’s Group. It is an example of one approach, not an official template.

The letter was sent to those parties listed in the notification section of the DoC Handbook for Applicants. It often accompanied a copy of the formal application. A copy of the letter should be appended to your report to the Director-General responding to objections.

[Date]

Dear Stakeholder / interest group / landowner

For the past […] years the [name of the applicant group or organization] have been working on a marine reserve proposal for [your area].
The end result of this work and consultation in the community has led to the formal proposal of an ecological sequence of marine reserve areas.

The proposed reserve includes [a brief description of the proposed reserve area].

We are sending you this letter as you are a potential stakeholder/interest group or local landowner. We are required by law to notify all landowners within 100 metres of the proposed marine reserve boundaries.

We are now making a formal application to the Director-General of Conservation in relation to the proposed marine reserve. You are invited to make a submission on the application and this should be completed by [date two months after the first public notification]. The addresses for submissions are detailed below.

If you wish to contribute to the cost of developing this proposal and establishment of the marine reserve, please send your donation to [the applicant]. Cheques are to be made out to […].

Please send your submission to:

The Director-General







Department of Conservation







c/- [your local conservancy office]

You are also required to send a copy of your submission to the Applicant (address below)

[Your address and contact details]

Kind regards,

[name]
For the [your campaign group or organization]

